Public Information Meeting

A redevelopment is proposed for 3600 Mahon
Avenue (a surplus portion of Braemar School site)
to create 4 bareland strata single family lots. You are
invited to a meeting to discuss the project.

Date: Thursday, September 17,2015, 7:00pm - 8:45pm
Place: 3600 Mahon Ave (Braemar Elementary School
Activity Room)

The applicant proposes to rezone a surplus portion of
the Braemar school site from Public Assembly zoning
to a Comprehensive Development Zone to permit
4 bareland strata single family lots. The site area is
reduced from a previous proposal, with more tree
preservation & fewer proposed houses.

T +)&.},<f Fetd
R sl

e |
Information packages are being distributed to
residents within a 75 meter radius of the site. If you
would like to receive a copy or if you would like
more information, contact Kathleen Larsen of the
Community Planning Department at 604-990-2387 or
James Fox of Wedgewood Ventures Ltd at 604-649-5658.
This is not a Public Hearing. DNV Council will receive a
report from staff on issues raised at the meeting and
will formally consider the proposal at a later date.
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